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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Carol Booth
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 10:15 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fwd: Cato Moratorium 
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From: Pam Floyd <pjrf@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 4:24:47 PM 
To: reg-comment@adeq.state.ar.us <reg-comment@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Subject: Cato Moratorium  
  
I support a permanent moratorium on hog CAFO’s within the Buffalo National River’s watershed and stand with 
the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance statement on regulation 6.  
Pam Floyd 
Berryville, Ar 
Sent from my iPhone 


